
 

 

January 12, 2017 
 
Ms. Kisha Hines 
SCE&G Wateree Station 
220 Operation Way, Mail Code C221 
Cayce, South Carolina 29033-3701 
 
Re: Revision to Air Quality Title V Operating Permit No. TV-1900-0013 
 
Dear Ms. Hines: 
 
Enclosed is a revision to Air Quality Title V Operating Permit. Please note the conditions and limitations 
imposed. This modified permit is being issued to incorporate changes into your existing Title V 
Operating Permit as described in the enclosed Record of Revisions. This revised Title V Operating 
Permit will remain valid through December 31, 2019, unless otherwise provided for by S.C. Regulation 
61-62.70.7(c)(1)(ii). 
 
This Title V Operating Permit may include several periodic reporting requirements with varying 
submittal frequencies and due dates. Reports required under the terms and conditions of this permit 
must be completed and submitted in a timely manner in accordance with the periodic reporting 
schedule found in this permit. 
 
It is important for you and/or an authorized representative responsible for the overall operation of 
this facility to read this issued permit carefully and to understand all requirements. If any errors or 
omissions are discovered, please notify Sheila Watts of my staff, via e-mail at myersjm@dhec.sc.gov, 
or call (803) 898-4621. 
 
Pursuant to the South Carolina Administrative Procedures Act, any Department decision involving the 
issuance, denial, renewal, suspension or revocation of a permit may be appealed by the applicant, 
permittee, licensee, and/or affected persons. Please see the enclosed "Guide to Board Review" for 
guidelines on filing an appeal. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Engineering Services Division 
Bureau of Air Quality 
 
Enclosure 
cc: Title V File: 1900-0013 
ec: Ben Buchanan; Michael Shroup; Heinz Kaiser 

James Purvis, EPA Region  


